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To Whom It May Concern: 
 

My name is Amy Lona. I am writing to express my interest in the Personnel Commission 
Board. I am Watsonville native and I take great pride in what our city has to offer and in making 
it a better living and working environment for our community.  
 

As an active union member with my current employer, I wholeheartedly believe in 
fairness and equality of personnel at the workplace.I am bilingual and am committed to serving 
our community. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Amy Lona 
 
  




